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STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE ANTHONY W. BATTS
Mayor Police Commissioner
May 21, 2013
TO: The Honorable President and Members

of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400 City Hall
Attn. Karen Randle

FROM: James H. Green, Director Government Affairs
Baltimore Police Department

RE: City Council Bill No. 13-0224-Fire and Police Employees’ Retirement
System-Post-Retirement Benefit Increases

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill
No. 13-0224-Fire and Police Employees’ Retirement System-Post-Retirement Benefit
Increases (F&P System). The proposed legislation seeks to amend the provisions of the
F&P System conditioned upon a decision of the United States Court of Appeals for the
Fourth Circuit.

The BPD does not offer a position on this legislation and defers to the Law

Department, F&P System and the Department of Finance. Thank you for the opportunity
to comment on this legislation.

cc: Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
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